
 

 

 
All STC Laboratories & Offices in Asia, Europe & the USA 

Are Open 

 

Dear STC customers and partners, 

 

It is STC’s standing policy to provide continuous serves to our customers’ needs in product 

safety and quality as well as consumer health in accordance with all national and 

international standards, rules and regulations regarding consumer safety. 

 

In response to the global coronavirus pandemic, the STC group management is taking 

immediate preventative measures. However, while in compliance with all applicable health 

and safety guidelines in all countries where we operate, all our laboratories and offices in 

Hong Kong, Mainland China, Japan, Vietnam, Germany and the United States will 

remain open to continue our professional, reliable and comprehensive services. 

 

During the current public health crisis, we will continue to monitor the pandemic’s 

development and the latest precautionary measures with a view to minimizing the impact on 

your business. 

 

If you have any questions, please email enquiry@stc.group or call us as below. 

Hong Kong (Headquarters)              +852 2666 1888    

China       +86 769 8111 9888   

Germany                +49 8732 6381   

Japan      +81 3 6853 6725   

USA       +1 862 229 6388   

Vietnam      +84 28 5448 2080   
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